Thrive Landscapes

Holybourne Alton

For the attention of Steve

23rd March 2009

Dear Steve

We write to say how delighted we are with the work you have done for us in widening our driveway and laying new block paving which puts the finishing touch to the recent extensions and alterations we have made to our bungalow.

We are happy to recommend you to any of your potential clients and show them the excellent standard of your workmanship.

We particularly appreciated the care you took to ensure that our property was respected at all times.

Yours sincerely

M.T. Hind & E.A. Hind